Hello Future Broncos!

Welcome to the Bronco Family, we are thrilled that you have chosen to attend Fayetteville State University.  To ensure that we can place you in courses that meet your current academic skills and abilities we administer placement exams to incoming first-time Freshmen.  Currently, you are slated to take the ACCUPLACER Math exam, all students will take the Next-Generation Reasoning, Algebra, and Statistics Exam, and some students will be given a second exam (Next Generation Arithmetic or Advanced Algebra and Functions) to best gauge your knowledge base.  

To help you to prepare for the exam please go to the following link, where you can download a study app https://practice.accuplacer.org/login which will give you a better understanding of the types of questions that you will be asked to answer on the ACCUPLACER Math exam.  In addition, you can review the following sample questions:

Arithmetic Sample Questions: 
Quantitative Reasoning, Algebra, and Statistics Sample Questions
Advanced Algebra and Functions Sample Questions

Since the exam will be administered remotely starting Monday, April 10th using Zoom we ask that you use this link to schedule a date and time that best suits your schedule.  If you would prefer to take the exam in person you will have the opportunity to do so on the scheduled New Student Orientation dates: 

Thursday, June 8th (two-day residential orientation)
Thursday, June 15th (two-day residential orientation)
Thursday, June 22nd (two-day residential orientation)
Thursday, July 13th (same day orientation)
Thursday, July 27th (same day orientation)

Although the test is untimed, we recommend that you be prepared to test for up to two hours regardless of how you chose to test.  Additionally, since the test will be used to help create your class schedule it is necessary that the test be completed two weeks prior to your New Student Orientation date to give advisors time to create/adjust your schedule.

	
Orientation Date
	Virtual Test Completion Date

	Thursday, June 8, 2023
	Friday, May 26, 2023

	Friday, June 15, 2023
	Friday, June 2, 2023

	Thursday, June 22, 2023
	Friday, June 9, 2023

			Thursday, July 13, 2023
	Friday, June 30, 2023

	Thursday, July 27, 2023
	Friday, July 14, 2023



If you are unable to test remotely, unable to test face-to-face during a scheduled test date, or have questions or concerns regarding the test or the testing process, please contact the Office of University Testing and Assessment Services at (910) 672-1301 and we will be happy to assist you.

